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18 March 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We have just heard via the same media sources as yourselves that schools will be closed from Friday at the latest. It 

is our intention to remain open until Friday to provide as much time as possible for all parents to make the necessary 

childcare arrangements.  Further details in terms of distance learning over the coming weeks will be shared with all 

parents before the weekend.  Please access the school website for information (www.derwenprimaryschool.com). 

 

Please monitor National and local news for further updates. In terms of attendance on Thursday and Friday this 

week, we will leave that decision to you as parents based on the latest social distancing recommendations.  

Absences as a result will be treated as authorised. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in these most difficult of times. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

R Jones 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cyfeirer pob gohebiaeth i’r Prifathro 

Please address all communications to the Headteacher 
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